Message from Governor

A message was received from His Excellency, the Governor, by Ms. Susan Allen,
Secretary of Civil and Military Affairs, as follows:

Mr. Secretary:

I am directed by the Governor to inform the Senate that on the thirtieth day of January,
2016 he approved and signed a bill originating in the Senate of the following title:

S.233, an act relating to amending Act 46.

February 4, 2016

SA/jd



